RESOLUTION 2024- 04
EMPLOYEE PENSION CONTRIBUTION WAIVER

WHEREAS, State Law and the Township Police Pension Ordinance and the Non-
Union Employee Pension Ordinance provide for employee contributions from
payroll deductions as needed to help fund the Police Pension Plan or the Non-
Union Pension Plan unless an actuarial study proves it is not needed and,
therefore, can be waived.

BE IT RESOLVED, the Hellam Township Board of Supervisors has determined
according to its most recent actuarial study that employee contributions are not
needed to fund the non-uniform pension plan for 2024 and, therefore, waive any
required employee contributions to the plan for 2024,

ALSO BE IT RESOLVED, that the Hellam Township Board of Supervisors has
determined according to its most recent actuarial study that police employee
contributions are not needed to fund the police pension plan for 2024, and,
therefore, waive any required police employee contributions to the plan for 2024.

DATE: JANUARY 2, 2024 BY: BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
ATTEST:
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HELLAM TOWNSHIP



